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 PUBLIC NOTICE  
 
Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the Board of Directors of Queen City Career 
Prep High School originally scheduled for Thursday, June 13, 2024 has been rescheduled 
to Thursday, June 6, 2024 at 4:00 p.m. and will be held at 3280 River Road, 
Cincinnati, OH 45204. The purpose of this meeting is to consider various administrative 
matters and such other general business that may properly come before the Board of 
Directors. Please check the School’s website at 
https://www.careerprepschool.org/queencity/ for potential updates to the meeting 
information or for changes to future meetings. 
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